
 

WORLD BOOK DAY - Thursday 7th March. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day this week and 

would like children to dress up as a character from 

their favourite book. If they have a favourite book at 

home please encourage them to bring it in to show to 

the class.  
 

We will be holding a book sale over the course of the 

school day to give children the opportunity to buy 

some books. Please send them in with some money – 

most books will cost 50p, or you can buy three books 

for £1. There will also be a book sale after school at 

3.15pm, in the Sports Hall 


